
NEWSLETTER

RAISING THALASSEMIA
AWARENESS THROUGH
CREATIVITY!

HIGHLIGHT

Kutiyana Memon Academy is set to

organize its 9th Annual Thalassemia

Blood Donation Camp on December

8, 2024, as part of its ongoing efforts

to support patients affected by

thalassemia. The event will provide an

essential opportunity for the

community to contribute to this life-

saving cause, with each donation

playing a crucial role in improving the

lives of individuals who require regular

blood transfusions.

This camp will not only raise awareness
about thalassemia but also encourage
community members to come forward and
make a meaningful impact. The academy
warmly invites everyone to participate and
support this noble initiative.

Our talented students have

come together to showcase

their artistic skills in

support of the upcoming

9th Thalassemia Blood

Donation Camp, happening

this December at our

School. Their thoughtful

artwork highlights the

importance of saving lives

through blood donation.

Let's all come together for

this cause and make a

difference! 
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Kutiyana Memon Academy
to Host 9th Annual

Thalassemia Blood Donation
Camp on December 8, 2024



MEETING
Second Parent-Teacher Meeting

of the 2024-25 academic session

at Kutiyana Memon Academy !

🌟 It was a fantastic opportunity

for our dedicated educators and

supportive parents to come

together and discuss the progress

of our bright young stars! 



STORY TELLING SESSION
BY THE ILM FOUNDATION



COMPUTER LAB
PRACTICAL



PTM for Class IX & X was
a great opportunity for
parents and teachers to
connect and discuss the

progress and future goals
of our students. Together,

we are committed to
fostering academic

excellence and holistic
development.



Our young readers are
exploring new stories,

expanding their
imaginations, and

building a love for books.
It's always wonderful to
see their excitement as

they dive into a world of
knowledge and fun.



MORNING ASSEMBLY
PRESENTATIONS



MONTESSORI
Glimpses



MONTESSORI
Glimpses



Our students expressed
their love and gratitude by
creating heartfelt cards for
their amazing teachers! 🎨
💌 Each card is a unique

token of appreciation, filled
with kind words and

colorful designs. Thank you
to all the incredible

teachers who inspire,
educate, and empower our

students every day. 🌟



F U L L
A T T E N D A N C E

We are proud to recognize our Primary Department
students for achieving Full Attendance! 📚

During assembly, these young learners were awarded
certificates for their dedication and perseverance. Their
commitment to learning is an inspiration to all of us at

Kutiyana Memon Academy.





Teachers'
Appreciation
Day 2024-25

We honored and recognized
the hard work, dedication,
and passion our teachers
bring into the classroom
each day. 🏆 🎖  Shields,
certificates, and awards
were distributed to
celebrate their commitment
to nurturing young minds
and shaping the future. 




